

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Head of Cabinet

Brussels, **2 5 JAN. 2018** Ares (2017) 6031772

Dear ,	
President Juncker would like to thank you for meeting to discuss the joint report on progress of Article 50 TEU.	·
Regrettably, President Juncker is unable to give a to very heavy agenda constraints during the coming	
Yours sincerely,	
	Martin Selmant
E-mail: <u>@sinnfein.ie</u>	

Mail: European Commission - Office: BERL 13/069 - 1049 Brussels - Belgium Address: rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200, 1040 Bruxelles / Brussel Tel. +32-2-298.12.30 - e-mail: Martin.Selmayr@ec.europa.eu